Dear Parents and Guardians,

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you about an important update to
our homework policy that will take effect starting next month.

Key Changes to the Homework Policy:
e Homework will now be assigned three times a week instead of daily.
e Each assignment will have a maximum of 30 minutes of expected completion time.

o Students will receive feedback on their homework within one week of submission.

We believe these changes will help create a more balanced approach to homework while
ensuring that our students continue to reinforce their learning at home.

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this updated policy, please do not hesitate to
reach out.

Thank you for your continued support.
Sincerely,

The School Administration



